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Sir David Suchet




13th Oct 2020


Dear Sir!

It was with pride and delight that we learned of your ‘promotion’ to the knighthood. Well deserved, and about time!

After you declared Little Tring Bridge officially open back in 2012, you kindly agreed to remain as our Patron. This was on the understanding that we did not call for your personal involvement too much, due to the many other commitments on your time. Happily, for all of us these commitments involved you appearing in many successful acting roles over the years.

In practice you continue to support us (however unwittingly) by virtue of your name appearing on our letter heading, website, and on plaques at the prime site of the restoration and elsewhere. For this we would like to thank you.

We know that your career and other commitments largely prevent a closer involvement, but we confidently trust that otherwise we continue to have your support.

Sir David thank you, congratulations, and best wishes.


Bob Wheal





Director, Wendover Arm Trust
bob.wheal@wendoverarmtrust.co.uk
07860 286155

467 Bideford Green
Linslade
LU7 2TZ
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